
NOOP Announcements: April 16, 2022 Meeting 

 
Hello Neighbors, 
  
We would first like to thank everyone who responded to our survey and shared their thoughts and 
opinions about rental property in our neighborhood.   
  
The purpose of the survey was to help the Committee better understand Members’ preferences regarding 
rental property. Based on Member feedback over the past several weeks, it is clear we did not do a good 
job communicating that intention. To be exceedingly clear now, the purpose of the survey is to gather 
input, nothing more. Said plainly, we are seeking opinions, not recommending changes. 
  
Given the highly charged nature of this topic, along with a rash of misunderstandings, we have decided to 
invest more time and effort in gathering and understanding Member input.  
  
In the meantime, if you have questions, suggestions or would like to discuss your own personal concerns, 
please feel free to contact any rental committee member. 
  
A summary of the survey results will be provided to you at the next POA meeting on Saturday, April 16.  
  
Thank you again for your support. 
  
Rental Committee Members: Tena Oates, John Sentz, Carol Barr, Cindy Foster, Diana Wilson, Kay 
Wright, Randy Smith, Tori Crocker 
 


